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STATE OF

COLORADO Gagnon - DNR, Nikie <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us>

8th Street Operation

1 message

John McFarland <jmcfarland31@gmail.com> Fri, May 2, 2025 at 9:33 AM
To: "Gagnon - DNR, Nikie" <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us>

Nikie,

Superior Qilfield Services Co., LTD requests to withdraw the request for Technical

Revision and the Final Release of Entire Permitted Area previously submitted for the 8th Street Operation, Permit #
M2000-082. Please let me know if there are any

questions.

Thanks,

Jim.
Superior Qilfield Services
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